
 

 

 
 

Black, Asian, Minority, Ethnic (BAME) Staff Network – Introduction 
 
 

The BAME Staff Network offers a warm welcome to international nurses. Currently, 
we have a workforce that come from over 50 different nationalities, all with one goal – 
to deliver safe, effective, and high-quality care for every patient. We can offer support 
to those who move from overseas to the UK in several ways:  
 

• Settling into the UK and the local area  

• Settling into Milton Keynes University Hospital  

• Showing local and international food shops  

• Showing local faith and community groups  

• Showing the different communication networks  

• Providing advice on keeping safe in the community  
 
The BAME staff network is ideally placed to offer support to new overseas nurses due 
to many members have similar experiences of travelling to the UK from a different 
country.  When you arrive at Milton Keynes University Hospital and if you wish to find 
out more about the BAME staff network, please contact: 
 
bame-network@mkuh.nhs.uk 
 
timothy.brown@mkuh.nhs.uk – Equality, Diversity, and Inclusion Lead. 
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